
Cowling Community  
Primary School  

Weekly Newsletter  
Friday 28th April 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I would like to start off this newsletter with a big thank you to all of our families.  This week, we 
have received a lot of help and support within school and on our school visits.  Without you we 
would not be able to enrich our curriculum as much as we do.   

Last weekend, Lydia and Riley from Year 6 were selected to take part in a climbing competition 
at High Adventure. They both enjoyed the experience and we look forward to hearing their re-
sults.  Some children in Year 3 and Year 4 represented the school at a Maths’ Challenge event 
at South Craven.  The children competed very well, but unfortunately we didn’t win this year. 
Mrs Pease reported back that the children had fun at  the event and their behaviour was amaz-
ing.   

On Tuesday, our Year 1 & Year 2’s went to Skipton Castle as part of their history topic.  They 
had a guided tour around the castle and then a run around Skipton Park.  It was lovely to hear 
that the guide and members of the public complimented the children on their behaviour and 
manners.  

As part of the Young Leader’s Award, the Year 5s had a walk around Cowling.  The aim of this 
was to select areas of the village that they felt could be improved by them.  They focused par-
ticularly on the park and will come up with an action plan for improvements.   

Heather Russell, our SEA from North Yorkshire Council visited us to look at our provision for 
children with Special Educational Needs.  She was very pleased with what she saw and the 
conversations that she had with parents and children were very positive.  Mrs Russell will now 
provide us with targets to further improve our practice.  If you have any questions about SEN or 
concerns, please make an appointment with myself. 

Next Tuesday, Year 3 will be closed due to strike action.  All other year groups open as normal.  

This week we have welcomed back past pupils for their work experience. They were working 
through out the school and the children really benefitted from their support. t has been great to 
have them back and we wish them well in the future. 

 

With best wishes, 
Kate Dawson  
(Headteacher) 



Monday 1st May-School closed for Bank Holiday. 

Tuesday 2nd May– No Year 3s in school due to strike 

action. 

Friday 5th May—Deadline for Ullswater interest. 

Friday 5th May-Coronation celebration. Wear some-

thing blue, red or white. 

Monday 8th May-School closed for Bank Holiday. 

Tuesday 9th May-Friday 12th May KS2 SATs week. 

Tuesday 9th May—KS2 Running Club. 

Tuesday 16th May-Brownlee Triathlon 

Thursday 18th May—Science Festival Trip– Years 

3,4,5 

Pupils of the fortnight awarded for super ef-
fort, amazing writing, showing fantastic im-
provement and having a positive attitude. 
Well done.  

Pendle Class: Rosie, Sami, Jacob & Mai 
Sharp Haw Class: Phoebe, Oscar, Ellie, & Na-
than 
Penyghent Class: Lincoln, Joe, Evyn & Oscar 
Ingleborough Class: Lydia, Emily, Connie &  
Hazel 
Whernside Class: Alexie, Wyatt, James & Lydia 
Mr Glover’s Super Star: Elsie & Charlie 

CORONATION CELEBRATIONS 

On Friday 5th May, we will be hold-

ing a Coronation Banquet in school.  

Please could your child come in their 

non-school uniform, but make sure 

that they are wearing something that 

is Red, White or Blue.   

Wrap around Care at 
Cowling is now called 
‘Buddies’ 

At Cowling we have a fun 
Breakfast and After School 
Club on site which is run by 
Mrs Firth, Mr Solley and 
Miss Holder.  All children 
who attend, enjoy a caring, 
safe and fun environment 
where they are given the 
opportunity to socialise and play with their 
peers.  We provide a wide range of activities 

and resources to meet the needs 
and interests of the chil-
dren.  These clubs will need to 
be booked on School Money and 
we would appreciate it if they are 
booked in advance, so that we 
can purchase the correct amount 

of food.   


